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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to be able to provide details of our upcoming adapted Parents Evening for Summer 2021.  

In response to COVID-19, we have again adapted our usual practise to ensure safety of all, while still 

retaining a strong commitment to our reporting responsibilities to you. As you would expect in line with 

current guidelines, we cannot allow parents/ carers into our ‘bubbles’ on school premises. 

In light of this we are offering parent/carers : 

A paper report providing an overview of your child’s current progress- this based on 

teacher assessment.  This will be handed to your child at the end of the day Monday 12th 

July, 2021.  

If you wish to discuss your report with a class teacher we will provide a 5-10-minute phone 

appointment with your child’s class teacher. 

Please Note: If we do not receive a response, we will assume a telephone call is not required. 
Each class will offer phone appointments on different days.  If you would like a phone appointment, please 
tick your class day and your preferred time.  In order to plan this event, we require all phone requests by 
end of day, Monday 5th July 2021.  We will endeavour to meet your desired time allocation, however as you 
can imagine this may not be possible in all cases.  We will offer an alternative in consultation with 
yourselves.  Appointment times will be confirmed, by end of day Thursday 8th July, 2021, via class dojo or 
text if class dojo not available.  We hope that this enables you to celebrate your child’s learning journey in 
what have been very difficult times for all.  
 
Child’s name (Class 4- Year 5)  ____________________________________________________ 
 
I wish to receive a report about my child 
 
I wish to receive a phone call (time preferred time below)  
 

Day Preferred time √ preference 

Thursday 15th July 21 3.30pm-4pm  

 4-4.30pm  

 4.30-5pm  

 5-5.30pm  

Friday 16th July 21 9-9.30am  

 9.30-10am  

 10-10.30am  

 10.30-11am  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Karen Mowbray 

Head Teacher  
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